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OFFICE OF THE STATE ENGINEER
DIVISION OF WATER RESOURCES

1313 Sherman Street-Room 818
Denver, Colorado 80203
& (303) 866-3581

T0: Lamar Feedyard, Inc. . ' November 7, 1988
RB: Application Receipt Nos. 93294 FROM: Keith Vander Horst
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Your application for a permit to construct a well is being returned for
the reasons indicated below. The corrections and/or additional
information we are requesting is required for evaluation of the
application. Please initial any changes or overstrikes you make on the
form. i :

Dear Mr. Randle:

In our telephone conversation of October 27, 1988 I indicated that I
needed a statement from you in which you acknowledged that you
realised that this proposed well would be in close proximity to your
existing well 25557-F, that due to this close proximity each well’s
pumping could adversly affect the other, and. that you wished to
locate the new well at this site regardless. We need this statement
prior to issueing the well permit.

The reason we need this statement is that Colorado Statute does not

- allow us to issue a new well permit such as yours if it will be
within 600 feet of an existing well, unless a hearing is first
conducted before the State Engineer. Your statement will allow us to
wave that hearing requirement.

Please return the application with a letter disclaming injury between
existing well 25557-F and the proposed well.

Also be advised that the driller you have indicated, Murfin Drilling
out of Witchita Kansas, is not a licences water well contractor in
Colorado. The water well will have to be completed by a Colorado
licenced contractor.

Thank You

RECEIVED
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